
Project Welcome 

For a few weeks this past summer, students from the Wynn Middle 

School and Tewksbury Memorial High School participated in separate 

service learning projects designed to meet the needs of the 

community.   

Students created multilingual signs to identify features common to all 

of our schools, such as “Cafeteria”, “Gymnasium”, “Auditorium”, etc.   

Each sign prominently displays the English word for the location and 

then lists translations for the word in Chinese, Malay, Vietnamese, 

Khmer, Spanish and Portuguese.  Pictures representing each location also appear for easy identification.   

 


